
 

 
 

www.CenturyLink.com 

1801 California, 10th Floor 

Denver, CO  80202 

 
September 18, 2014 
 
 
Advice No. 3709T 
 
 

Steven King 

Executive Director and Secretary 

1300 S. Evergreen Park Dr. S.W. 
P.O. Box 47250 
Olympia, Washington  98504-7250 
 
Dear Mr. King: 

 
Pursuant to ORS 759.410, Qwest Corporation d/b/a CenturyLink QC is filing notice of revisions to the 
sheets listed on Attachment A. 
 
On September 16, 2014, CenturyLink made an FCC filing to increase the Federal Access Charge rate for 
Washington effective October 1, 2014.  As a result, this filing is being issued to coincide with the change 
to the Federal Access rate for primary residential service by revising the Federal Lifeline (ASGFX from 
$5.80 to $5.81 and ASGFR from $3.45 to $3.44) while keeping the overall credit at $9.25.  There is no 
customer impact to these rate changes. 
 
The Washington Telephone Assistance Program (WTAP) State credit and the Tribal Lifeline credits are 
also being changed as a result of the offset between the Federal Access Change and the WTAP and 
Tribal Lifeline credits. 
 
These pages have been prepared with an effective date of October 18, 2014, and an effective bill date of 
October 1, 2014, in order to coincide with the effective date of the Access Charge increase in the federal 
tariff. 
 
If you have questions concerning this filing please contact me. 
 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Attachment 
BARBARA H. KLEINER 

Tariff Analyst III 

Barbara.Kleiner@CenturyLink.com 

1801 California, 10
th

 Floor 

Denver, CO  80202 

Voice: (303) 992-5834 
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EXCHANGE AND NETWORK SERVICES 
WN U-49 

 
SECTION SHEET REVISION 

 
5 17 2 
5 19 2 

 

 


